
The Hinsdale School Board
Will Be Hosting

A Parent And Community Member
Focus Group

What are the expectations of this meeting?
We hope to share the accomplishments of the Hinsdale School District as well as to identify
the areas where we need to improve. At the end of the night we would like to have a list of

items for the school board and administration to work on based on your concerns and/ or
suggestions. You, as a group, will prioritize this agenda based on what you see as the greatest
needs of the district. Progress will be reported monthly during regular school board meetings

as well as at future focus groups.

Dinner and Childcare WILL BE PROVIDED !!!

This focus group will depart from the more formal setting of the monthly
school board meetings and offer parents, students and community members

more opportunity to provide input on a wide variety of topics. We will have a
third party representative mediating the discussion. Everyone will have a voice

and the opportunity to speak. It is hope of the School Board and the
SAU 92 Administration that this will be the first in a series of such meetings.

When:
Tuesday, March 3rd

6:30pm-8:00pm
Where:

Hinsdale
Middle/High School

Library


